
Year 1 Trip to Notley Park – Friday 15th June 
 
Year 1 are looking forward to visiting Notley Country Park on Friday 15th June to take park in 
a pirate training day.  Please can parents update the school if there is any change to their 
emergency contact details on the day of the visit? 
 
Thank you. 
 
Mrs Jane Clarke 
Pre Prep Teacher and Tutor 
 


